LO/JACK

Attention:
Application Examiner
Reviewing Engineer

June 15, 2005

Re: Request for confidentiality per Section 0.459 of FCC Rules
Applicant: LoJack Co...
FCC ID: IDILJU-03U

To whom it may concern,

Request is hereby submitted by LoJack Corporation, to withhold from public review
certain portions of the application for equipment certification for the referenced FCC
identifier. In particular, the following sections of the application and report are requested
to be kept confidential:

Schematics

Detailed Block diagrams

Detailed Operational/Functional Description
Internal photos

Rationale for request for confidentiality:

LoJack Corporation wishes to keep these items confidential to maintain a competitive
advantage in the marketplace. Confidentiality of Internal Photos is requested. The R3H
product is a sealed unit that is only serviceable by LoJack or LoJack Authorized
technicians. In addition, the unit is sealed in order to prevent ingress of water, dust and
contaminates. Opening the unit by anyone except a LoJack or LoJack Authorized
technician would damage the unit. Furthermore, the unit is hidden within the vehicle and
is never visible or accessible to the consumer or end user.

The $145 fee for confidentiality has been submitted along with the fee for certification. If
you have questions or need further information, please contact the undersigned.

Aol

Robert M. White
LoJack Corporation
Suite 700

780 Dedham Street
Canton, MA 02021
rwhite@lojack.com
781-251-4700



